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Last week a questionnaire was mailed to you to get your input on issues with access to home health 

services for certain vulnerable groups of Medicare beneficiaries. Your response is very important so that 

the results represent the experiences of all home health agencies serving Medicare beneficiaries.  

If you have already completed the questionnaire, please accept our sincere thanks. If not, your prompt 

response would be greatly appreciated.  

If you did not receive a questionnaire, it has been misplaced, or you have any questions about the study, 

please call us at 1-800-XXX-XXXX and ask for the Study Manager, Jane Doe.  

Thank you for your valuable input. 


